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Fort Collins, CO  80524 

 
 
 
 
 
 

March 4, 2019 
 
RE: E-RATE NETWORK SWITCHES IFB #19-680-002 
 
 
 
This letter has been prepared by Poudre School District to announce its intention to award the 
E-Rate Network Switches Invitation for Bid #19-680-002 contract to CDW Government LLC. 
 
Poudre School District intends to purchase authentic OEM HPE Aruba network switches from 
CDW Government LLC between April 1, 2019 and September 30, 2020.  
 
The purchase(s) are contingent upon the following. 

 Approval from the Universal Services Administrative Company for E-Rate funding 
 Approval from the Poudre School District Board of Education  
 No equipment reductions based on budgetary constraints 
 No unforeseen design changes at the school sites 

 
The total purchase amount to CDWG for the HP network switches is not to exceed $420,953.42. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


